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5th September 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements which have been made for swimming as part of your child’s class PE programme for the AutumnTerm, 2017
School Swimming Sessions form part of the curriculum for Year 4, paid for by the school, will take place as follows:

Wednesday   
13th, 20th & 27th September

Wednesday   
4th, & 18th October 


Wednesday   
1st, 8th, 15th, 22nd & 29th November

The children will have a 45 minute lesson and will be taught by fully qualified swimming teachers arranged by Tavistock Swim Club.   Members of staff from Tavistock Primary School and qualified lifeguards will also be in attendance.  The children will leave school at 1.15pm and will return after their lesson.    
In accordance with current guidelines:-

Girls:   One piece swimming costume. 
Boys:   Standard swimming trunks, not baggy shorts. 
· No Earrings

· Swimming hats are compulsory for school lessons and these can be purchased from Meadowlands Pool: £1.00 each.
Please check that your child’s swimming costume/trunks still fit and that all kit is clearly named. 
To help us group children by ability please can parents indicate on the attached reply slip the current swimming ability of their child and return to the school by 11th September.
I hope that your child will enjoy their swimming lessons. Their class teacher or myself will be delighted to answer any questions or to allay any concerns which you or your child may have.

Yours sincerely

L D Selbie

Headteacher
School Swimming Lessons commencing Wednesday 13th September 2017
Childs name: ……………………………………………………………………..

Childs class no: ………………………………………………………………….

How far can they swim?    ………………………………………………………

If applicable please indicate the most up to swimming certificate achieved: 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………..

Please return to the school office by Monday 11th September 2017

